
	

Dear Gülay Özgön,  
 
On behalf of the Scientific Committee, we would like to thank you for agreeing to 
participate in "2nd Familial Mediterranean Fever Meeting" as a Chairperson which will 
take place at HALİÇ Congress Center between 3 – 5 May 2024 in Istanbul, Türkiye. 
 
You may find the details of your session below; 
 
 

May 5, 2024 (Sunday) 

11.40-12.30 Session 7 – Transition  

Chairpersons: Kenan 
Barut (Türkiye), 
Gülay Özgön (Türkiye), 
Amra Adrovich (Türkiye) 

11.40-12.00 
Transition from pediatric to adult FMF 
clinics 

Betül Sözeri (Türkiye) 

12.00-12.20 Oral presentations   

12.20-12.30 Highlights of the meeting Sezgin Şahin (Türkiye) 

12.30-13.00 
Future perspectives, presentation of 
awards, closing remarks 

Huri Özdoğan (Türkiye), 
Eldad Ben-Chetrit 
(Israel), 
Serdal Uğurlu (Türkiye) 

 
 
If you need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact D Event Tourism at 
istanbul1@devent.com.tr.  
 
We appreciate your kind willingness to contribute scientifically and look forward to 
your attendance at "2nd Familial Mediterranean Fever Meeting". 
 
Kind Regards,  
Huri Özdoğan      
Co-President      
 


